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Go4Schools Behaviour & Detention Communication 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Go4Schools is used to record both positive and negative behaviour of our students and 
is also used to manage our detention system.   

Following feedback from parents, staff and students we have reviewed our use of 
Go4Schools and have made some small changes to support communication.  We are 
enabling the notifications function within Go4Schools to ensure that parents receive 
clear, timely communication about detentions and behaviour logs.   

Teachers will no longer be phoning to inform parents that a student has been 
relocated and instead parents will be able to see all behaviour details via the 
Go4Schools system and notifications sent.  Staff will contact parents if a pattern of 
behaviour emerges that needs discussion and interventions put in place to support 
that student.  The detention system will now be managed by a central administrator 
who will ensure consistent management. 

Please allow a few days for the system to update this week.  If you then have any 
queries regarding Go4Schools or detentions please contact: 
g4sbehaviour@ormistonriversacademy.co.uk 

Also, please note that if you wish to view information on detentions you will need 
to access Go4Schools via the website not on the app.  On the website if you go to 
behaviour you will then be able to click on Detention summary, as shown below, and 
this will allow you to see details of the reason, date, time and location of any upcoming 
detentions. 

 

Thank you for your on-going support. 

Your Sincerely, 

Miss Victory 

Senior Assistant Principal 
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